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Former OUSD Offices Demolished 
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The first physical signs of Orinda's newest housing initiative 
appeared on Orindans' radar when Pulte Homes recently 
demolished Orinda Union School District's administrative 
offices. The site, originally home to Pine Grove Intermediate 
School before being leased to JFK University in the early 
1970s, was declared surplus property by OUSD in 2003, 
which then contracted with Pulte to develop the area. The 
City of Orinda granted approval for the project in 2008. 
When completed, the new development will feature a new 
OUSD office building, along with 73 homes, new City-owned 
playfields, a public tot lot, and public parking. L.Snyder 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com

 
back  

Copyright  Lamorinda Weekly, Moraga CA 

file:///C|/Documents%20and%20Settings/Andy/My%20Do.../issue0614/pdf/Former-OUSD-Offices-Demolished.html [9/11/2012 9:05:09 AM]

file:///C|/Documents%20and%20Settings/Andy/My%20Documents/WEB%20DEVELOPMENT/lamorindaweekly/html/home.html
mailto:info@lamorindaweekly.com
file:///C|/Documents%20and%20Settings/Andy/My%20Documents/WEB%20DEVELOPMENT/lamorindaweekly/archive/issue0614/Former-OUSD-Offices-Demolished.html

	Local Disk
	LAMORINDA WEEKLY | Former OUSD Offices Demolished | Orinda


